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Welcome Back everyone!      

As September draws to a close and we are approaching the end of our     
first month into Autumn term, it has certainly been a busy yet very                

productive month. The children have demonstrated their learning in so 
many ways and we are looking forward to sharing their progress with you 

at our first Parent Feedback session on Wednesday 22nd October.                    
Individual appointment letters should now have all been sent home. Please 

see the school office if you have not received yours. 

 
Winners in September 

Acorns George, Jasmin, Sanaf, Mandisa 

Maple Kayden, Roman, Malak, Yaxin 

Sycamore Tyrone, Meral, Ella, Daneen 

Willow Esther, Tishe, Avanthika, Avarna 

Alder Evidence, Sali, Jacob, Maria 

Elm Robyn, Mohammed, Annie, Judi 

Fir Tiara, Raf, Anvika, Lucas 

Hazel Letwin, Rita, Lorin, Lily 

Oak Ryan, Fatima, Kt’Lashai, Toleen 

 

Monday Tuesday Thursday 

Choir                  
Y3-Y6 

Book Art 
Y1 & Y2 

Games & 
Crafts                     
Y1 & Y2 

Comic              
Y3-Y6 

Lego              
Y1 & Y2 

Crafts &               
Textiles                 
Y3 & Y4 

Construction 
Y3-Y6 

Books & 
Bites                  
Y3-Y6 

Mindful                
Colouring/ 

Film                  

 Chess              
Y3-Y6 

 

 Art Y5  

PE & Swimming Days – Come to school in PE Kits 
Monday  

PE Y4 Elm 

Tuesday  
 

Swimming Year 1-Y6 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

PE Y1 Sycamore 

Y2 Willow & Y3 Elm 

Friday 

PE Y5 Hazel  

Y5 Fir  

 

We still have Reception & 
Nursery places available  

Please contact the school office on 
015 709 1698 



Buddies 
 

Our Reception                    
children were also 

paired up with their 
Year 5 buddies, they 
are very much looking 
forward to supporting 
Reception into settling 

well into school . 
 

 
 

  Reception Welcome Assembly 
 

We officially welcomed our new               
Reception children and their families 

to St Anne’s on Friday during our 
whole school assembly, it was lovely 

to see our new families again and lots 
of familiar faces too.                    

Thank you for your support in       
joining us. 

 
 

Pupil Leadership Team 2025/26 
Every year, Y6 children have the opportunity to 
apply to be part of our Pupil Leadership Team. 

After many hours of deliberating as a staff and 
leadership team. I am pleased to announce our 

Pupil Leadership Team for 2025 are:  

 

Nancy  
KT’Lashai  

Fatima 
Ishe  

Mohammed 

                        

Congratulations! 
 

Meet our School 
Councillors for 

2025/26      

Y2 Willow 

Oluwatise  Leena 

Y3 Alder 

Adiwa Hailey 

Y4 Elm 

Hasan Angel 

Y5 Fir  

Lukas Marafi 

Y5 Hazel 

Hangwei Letwin 

Y6 Oak  

Demier Tia 



 

Flu Immunisations 
17/10/2025 

 

The school health team will be in our 
school on 17/10/2025 to administer 

the Flu Nasal Spray to children in 
Nursery to Year 6. 

Please remember to complete the 
online form even if you do not want 

your child to have this vaccine.               
Paper forms are available from the 

school office. 
 

If you have any questions regarding 
the vaccine please  

contact                                
The Immunisation 

Team on   
0151 295 3833 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Such a worth while cause 
and you always give           

generously ~ THANK YOU! 

 

End of    
Summer Term 
Raffle Prize 

winners 

£33.06 

Congratulations! 



  Monthly Attendance  
Whole School Attendance  

September 2025=95.8% 

Congratulations Sycamore, 
they came top for the 

month of September 98.7%

 

Fir 98% 

Hazel 97.4% 

Alder 95.7% 

Elm 95.6% 

Oak 94.2% 

Maple 94% 

Acorns 94% 

Willow 93.2% 

Minutes late per 
day during the 

school year 

Equals days worth 
of teaching in a 

year 

5 minutes 3.4 Days 

10 minutes 6.9 Days 

15 minutes 10.3 Days 

20 minutes 13.8 Days 

30minutes 20.7 Days 

Reminder Y7 Applications 

Closing date Friday 31st 
October 

Please make sure you submit your 
application before the closing 

date. 

 

Class VIP 
During September each class has been 

choosing a daily VIP child, this initiative is to 
promote 'belonging' to a new class.            

One child is chosen each day and the                    
children each share their positives messages 
about the chosen VIP child which the child 

then brings home.                                         
This really has helped the children feel a 

sense of belonging and appreciation.   

Sycamore 
98.7% 

 



 

 

 

  

 

We’ve had a wonderful start to the school year, coming together as a whole 
school community to reflect on our Gospel values during our worships.                  

These special times of prayer and reflection have helped us focus on how we 
can live out our values - such as kindness, compassion, respect, and service - 

in                     everything we do, both in and outside the classroom.                                                  
It’s been inspiring to see pupils and staff alike embracing these values and 

thinking about the ways they can make a positive difference each day. 

 

Year 6 had a special visit from Father Peter, who spent time sharing his wisdom 
and encouragement with our oldest pupils. He spoke to them about the                      

importance of leadership, responsibility, and setting a good example for the 
rest of the school. His message about living faithfully and with courage as they 
prepare for their final year here really resonated with the children, and we are 

grateful for his ongoing support and presence in our school life. 

 

 

As we look ahead to Harvest, we are                       
supporting CAFOD’s “Brighten Up”                         

campaign, with all  food donations going to 
Asylum Link.                                                           

We invite families to send in tins and       

non-perishable food items to               
support those in need. Your                 

generous contributions will make a 
real difference to people in our                 

wider community, helping us live 
out our  Gospel value of service in a 
very practical and meaningful way.  

Thank you in advance for your                
support 


